
MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 5, 2012  
WORK SESSION 

OF THE HUMBOLDT CITY COUNCIL 
 

 
The Humboldt City Council met in a work session on Monday, November 5, 2012 in the Council 
Chambers of the Humboldt Municipal Building.  Mayor Walter Jensen called the meeting to order at 
5:00 PM.  Council Members present:  Sleiter, Boomgarden, Rusher, and Hadar.  Others present:  
City Administrator Aaron Burnett and City Clerk Gloria Christensen, Humboldt Schools 
Superintendent Greg Darling, and Tom Simpson. 
 
The Council discussed options for traffic control at the intersection of Highway 169 and Wildcat 
Road, near the high school and new middle school.  Representatives from the school district 
participated in the discussion, which included suggestions about lowering the speed limit in the area 
along with traffic control signs or signals. 
 
The Council then discussed the establishment of a 28(E) agreement with the school district for the 
maintenance of the old football field property and briefly reviewed animal control revenues and 
expenditures. 
 
The Work Session ended at 5:30 PM. 
 
        ____________________________ 
        Walter Jensen, Mayor 
 
 
Attest: ______________________________ 
  Gloria J. Christensen, City Clerk 


